
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·   Lake  Tahoe  Hard  Rock  has  delayed  the
opening of its pool party festivities because
of the forecasted nasty weather this weekend.
A new opening date has not been set.

·  The Eldorado National Forest draft environmental impact
statement for the proposed King Fire restoration project is
available online.

·  Donner Memorial State Park Visitor Center opens June 6.

·  Photographer Jaime Emery has moved Rose Street Studio to
100 McFaul St., Suite E in Zephyr Cove.

·  Effective June 1, outdoor irrigation with potable water
will be restricted to two days per week and only on Tuesdays
and Fridays for Truckee Donner PUD customers.
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